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Hudson Primary School & Family Wellbeing Centre  

Weekly Newsletter  for Families  
Friday 30 th  April 20 21 

 

HUDSON  SCHOOL NEWS  - Headteacher; Niki Craddock  
Another week flyõs by at Hudson, I hope you are all safe and well and ready for a long weekend!  

We have had a real deterioration in absence recording over the last few days with plenty of stomach 

bugs and sore throats on the rise, so please do keep a close eye on your little ones.  For all of these 

absences we have associated temperature concerns, as  this is a covid symptom we are recommending that 

the families seek out and book PCR tests, as of yet we still have managed to stay covid free!  Letõs hope 

this is the shape of things to come J 

This week we had a special visit from our Hudson Queen (J), th e Nursery children were very excited to 

meet her when she appeared firstly on the playground and then later on in the week arrived at the 

Nursery with her entourage.  They were all on their best behaviour and I loved seeing their well -

rehearsed bows and cu rtseys.  Photos attached with many more on our Classdojo class pages.  

The building work at Hudson continues to be a high priority for the school. This week our roofers have 

really been under pressure with the weather and its effects to the building.  New b oilers have been 

installed in the basement and we have completed our new classroom Cherry Tree class. Yew class have 

moved into Cherry Tree whilst their room gets some much needed repairs.  We look forward to a 

completely transformed school over the coming  weeks, with some fresh resources to the outdoor play 

areas, I am really relieved itõs been a long time coming! 

On ClassDojo (Thursday)  I posted the school events planner for the summer term.  We are trying to keep 

all of the normal excitement  and enjoyment of summer in our plans, however as of yet I cannot commit 

to a level of family involvement, this will be dependent on the governments milestones and the guidance 

to schools from the DfE.  All our favourites are on the plan though and if all being well a much greater 

experience of normality for the children will be within reach.  I will most certainly keep you all informed 

and keep adding to the planner through this newsletter each week.  

This weekend is of course our first May bank holiday, therefore child ren wonõt be back at school until 

Tuesday 4 th  May.  Have a lovely weekend, stay safe everyone.  
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PREPARE FOR THE WEEK AHEAD  

Monday  
¶ Bank holiday ð no school today!  

Tuesday 
¶ Bikeability  week starts for Year 6 ð Rowan Class 

¶ Homework back in to teachers to be marked, re -set and sent home on Friday  

Wednesday 
¶ Performance and Scrutiny Governors meeting ð 6pm 

Thursday  
¶ School nurse ð Vision and Hearing screening  ð Year 1 absence chase 

Friday  ð National Numbers Day  
¶ Homework sent home today  
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CELEBRATORY NEWS - EVERYONE EXPERIENCES EXCELLENCEé 
Friday brings us smiles, and celebrations.  This week join our team in giving due praise 

and recognition to our shining stars of excellence and champions of behaviour . 

 

Our Behaviour Charter Champions  are:  

 

Little Acorns Classes  (Mrs Kelly , Mrs Spafford & Team):  Wil G & Eva H 

Maple Class  (Miss Chapman & Team): George E 

Yew Class (Miss Goodwin & Team): Francis P 

Sycamore Class  (Mrs Whitelaw & Team):  Blake W 

Silver birch  Class (Mr s McIntyre  & Team): Lilliemae C 

Elder Class  (Mr Roberts & Team): Blake L 

Oak Class  (Miss Cavanagh & Team): Jacob H  

Chestnut Class  (Mrs Macpherson  & Team): Mollie B  

Beech Class (Miss Birtwhistle & Team): Daniel M 

Rowan Class (Mrs McNally  & Miss McCann): Natasha P 

 

We can also not  forget to mention and give praise to those who have demonstrated 

Excellence within their learning , our EEE winners!   

 

Little Acorns Classes  (Mrs Kelly , Mrs Spafford & Team):  Harley R & Maisie C  

Maple Class  (Miss Chapman & Team): Callie A 

Yew Class (Miss Goodwin & Team): Kieran S  

Sycamore Class  (Mrs Whitelaw & Team): Isabelle M  

Silver birch Class  (Mrs McIntyre, & Team): Hunter Mc  

Elder Class  (Mr Roberts & Team): Eva R 

Oak Class  (Miss Cavanagh & Team): Kaitlyn B  

Chestnut Class  (Mrs Macpherson & Team ): Ben S 

Beech Class (Miss Birtwhistle & Team): Harrison S  

Rowan Class (Mrs McNally & Miss McCann): Louis L 

 

Be sure to ask your child to tell you all about the work they have displayed or discussed 

proudly in school this week.   

 

  really helps 

us to reward those children taking Literature seriously.  This is a real challenge and we  

love to celebrate these achievements throughout the school year.  We will be rewarding 

this again so plan to get started soon! 

 

Our final award is our ð and th is week it goes Logan T in Chestnut Class, 

he has been a superb support to Mrs Dillon, going that extra mile, sorting play equipment 

and being a caring pair of hands without request.  Logan you beautifully caring star, 

Hudson is very proud of you!  

 

It is ok to not know what comes next! 
 

SAFETY 

NOTICES  

 

Please be 

aware that 

the parking 

outside of 

school is 

limited, but 

we need to be 

considerate 

of the 

neighbours 

and not park 

over 

driveways or 

on grass 

verges.   

 

This can be 

extremely 

hazardous 

and you could 

be fined, it is 

also causing 

the residents 

great stress!  

 

We are a 

community 

school that 

thrives on 

building 

respectful 

relationships 

with our 

community.  

 

In the 

Maghull 

Community 

pages of 

social media 

the school is 

being badly 

advertised 

for careless 

community 

parking, 

please help to 

eradicate 

this.  
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Have a lovely long weekend, take care and stay safe everyone!   Niki Craddock and Team  

 

SCHOOL EVENTS 2020 -2021 - SUMMER TERM 

 

 

 

Week Date of 

event  

Event title and details  

24 th  May Friday 28 th  May Non-Uniform Day  -  Finish for half term  

Half term Monday  25 th  May return to school Tuesday 8th June (INSET Monday)  

14th  June ALL WEEK Art Week  
A focus on art skill development, and knowledge of artists, a chance  to develop and celebrate skills  

21st  June Friday 25 th  June The Hudson Bake Off  
We will see who the baking champions are for the year.  

28 th  June ALL WEEK School Sports Week including PSHE focused work on Health and relationships  
Time to get active!  Children can wear their school PE kit indoor/and outdoor kit only all week.  

28 th  June Tuesday 29 th  

June 

Sports Day  
 

28 th  June Friday 2nd July  Race for life  
A sponsored event for the whole family.  Children will run 3km for cancer research, a charity that means 

a lot to our local community.  Come and cheer the children along as they cross the line on our school field.  

5 th  July  Friday 9 th  July  Hudsonõs Got Talent show 
Itõs performance night again at Hudson.  This is a fantastic variety performance and a chance for our 

amazing children to show off their talents.  

12th  July  ALL WEEK Transition starts for all Hudson children ð getting ready for the new year ahead  
It is time for our children to meet their class teachers and get familiar with their new classroom 

environment for after the summer holidays.  

12th  July  Thurs day 15th  

July  

Nursey Graduation Celebration  
A beautiful ceremony for our Nursery children moving on into their Reception class in September.  

12th  July  Friday 16 th  July  School End of Year  reports go home  
It is time to review the years learning and progress, all children will bring home their report envelope 

today.  

19th  July  Wednesday 

21st July  

Leavers Assembly  
A beautiful ceremony for our Y6 children moving on to their new Secondary school  in September.  

19th  July  Wednesday 

21st July  

Report drop in time or a chance to meet the new class teacher from 3.30pm  
If you have any queries about your childõs report this is an opportunity to drop in and chat with the class 

teacher.  

19th  July  Thur sday 22nd 

July  

End of Year Praise Assembly  
The end of the school year has arrived ð a time of reflection    

19th  July  Thur sday 22nd 

July  

End of year ð school finishes at 1pm today  
Please remember that today your child needs collecting at 1pm and unfortunately t here will not be any 

Willow den after school care available.  

NEWS FROM THE SCHOOL OFFIC E 
Attendance ð Please can I remind everyo ne how important it is to let the office know  why your  child is 

absent. Either ring and leave a message, use the app or lastly dojo. We need to know exactly why/how 

your child is unwell. The nature of the illness is vital, especially at this current time. Please make sure 

you have a read of the guidance sent out today via dojo re the different covid tests.  

Reminder Just a reminder that the school phone line is not available between 1.00 -2.00pm daily.   

All answer machine messages are picked up at 2.00pm   
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Health and Wellbeing Support for Families  ð Our new focus over the coming 

weeks: 
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